
Advisory Committee Meeting       February 12, 2018 

 

 

The Mayor and Council held a drop in Advisory Meeting on Monday, February 12, 2018, 6:00 p.m. at 4 

Homer Street. 

Present were: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Junior Hardy, Richard Parr and 

   Scott Harper, City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas, Caleb Davidson. 

Citizens: Steve Hart, Bobby Jones, Ron Damron, Vance Holifield, Elaine Gerke, & Ken Outcalt. 

Mayor Presley opened up the meeting with introduction of Caleb Davidson, With Georgia Mountain 

Regional Commission. Mr. Davidson is assisting the city with updating the State required 

Comprehensive Plan.   

The plan is a vision on what the citizens would like to see happen in the next five years. There will be 

several meeting over the next couple of months to make sure the process is complete and ready to send 

to the Georgia Department of Community Affairs. This process has to be completed in order to get state 

and federal grant funds. 

Mr. Davidson stated that this document will help guide future policies and actions in accordance with 

a loyally-derived vision for the community, and will ensure that Maysville will have full access to all 

forms of State assistance and resources. 

October 2018 submittal deadline. 

The next meeting will be held on March 1, 2018, 6:00 p.m. at 4 Homer Street. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m. 

 

Barbara Thomas       March 5, 2018 

______________________________________________  __________________________ 

Certified by:        Date” 


